CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Planning Department
Alan Varela, Interim Director

Mayor Timothy M. Keller

August 30, 2021

Jackie McDowell, PE
McDowell Engineering, Inc.
7820 Beverly Hills Ave NE
Albuquerque, NM 87121

Re: Lot 3 Block 9 Unit 18 Volcano Cliffs, S.A.D. 228
7900 Agular NW
Request for Permanent C.O. — Not Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 10-12-2020 (D10D00313)
Certification dated: 8/23/2021

Dear Ms. McDowell,

Based on the Certification received 8/24/2021, this site cannot be accepted for release of
Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology until the following comments are addressed.
PO Box 1293
e Provide a letter from David Soule stating he gives his approval for you to use his
G&D plan for CO.

David Soule email attached and screen shot below

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

NM 87103 .
Sincerely,

L
o>

www.cabg.gov

Ernest Armijo, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services

7900 aguila

David Soule <david@riograndeengineering.com>
t: Mon 8/30/2021 10:01 AM
'Jackie McDowell'

Jackie, Please find this email as proof of me granting permission for you to take over as the
Engineer of record on this project. | have no issues with you taking over this project and verifying if what was built meets city ordinance.

David Soule
Rio Grande Engineering

Find Hydrology forms and information at: cabg.gov/planning/development-review-services/hydrology-section Page 1 of 1




